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Newsletter: Thursday 22nd April 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

WELCOME BACK! 

Lovely to see you all, children have come back happy and settled to learning. They are enjoying the sunshine and 

loving the school field at lunchtimes. 

 

Reminders on Covid 19 guidance 

1. If you or your child have Covid symptoms – get tested, do not send your child to school until a negative result 

is produced on a PCR test not a lateral flow test. 

2. We continue to encourage the uptake of the lateral flow tests among families.  This monitors asymptomatic 

symptoms and helps keeps us all safe and school open. 

 

Bromesberrow get growing! 

Please see attached letter regarding information of an exciting new gardening club. 

Thank you to our volunteer working party, Jenn Deering-Brander and Ed Brander, Helen and Guy Tustin, Julia 

Bracewell and David Hutton, Laura and Josh Hankins and Mel Orgee who worked hard over the Easter holidays and 

have done an amazing job. 

 

Bromesberrow Community Shop 

We are pleased to say that we will be linking with the shop and they are going to help us in support of ‘Bromesberrow 

get growing’. They will assist us by selling our produce, sponsoring seeds and volunteering for gardening club. 

 

 

Cooperation 
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Cooperation Cooperation Cooperation 

Easter Experience 

Thank you to Rev Kat and Owen for leading this and helping children to gain a better understanding of Easter. 

 

 

                                      

 

School Photographs 

Louise Perkins will be taking school photographs outside in our lovely grounds on 12th and 13th May.  Family photos 

will be taken together, but only those which are in school. 

Future Newsletters 

In an effort to become more environmentally friendly, this will be the last paper newsletter we will be sending out.  In 

future all emails will be sent electronically via email. Please ensure we have an up to date email address for all 

parents who require a copy. 
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